
 

Mid West Football League Inc. 
 

 
Minutes of Meeting  
Minutes of an Ordinary Meeting of the Mid West Football League, held Monday 8th April 
2013 at the Minnipa Hotel, commencing 8.00pm.  
 
1. Rollcall  
 
Present  
League Executive:  Rick DuBois, Peter Cock, Amy Holmes, K-Lee Booth 
Western Districts:  Wade Sheppard 
Wirrulla:   Ian Evans, Simon Webb 
West Coast Hawks: Tyson Montgomerie, Dion Trezona 
Elliston:   Todd Rom, Mark Kenny 
Central Eyre:  Kane Sampson, Geoff Rushmere  
Wudinna United Tom Seal,  Zane Petty  
 
Apologies  
Geoff Hull. 

2. Confirmation of Minutes of Last Meeting  
 
Minutes of general meeting 25th February 2013. 
 Geoff Rushmere, Tom Seal.  CARRIED  

3. Business Arising from Minutes of Last Meeting  
 
4. Questions on Notice  
 
5. Financial Report  
 
Report tabled - available balance $12,042.02 

6. Correspondence  
 
Inward  
6.1   Various SANFL Correspondence – emailed direct to clubs 
 
6.2  Jardine insurance – given to all clubs at last meeting. 
 
6.3  Mail medal pack received – passed to recorder. 
 
 
7. Presidents Report  
 
Nil 



8. General Business 

8.1. Life memberships – passed to recorder previously, clubs to also chase these up. 

 

8.2. Secretary position taken over by K-Lee Booth, Amy’s resignation is accepted. 

Ian Evans, Dion Trezona  CARRIED 

 

8.3.1 Defib machines – was discussed if the league or each club think that it would be worth 

looking at applying for grants for these. It was agreed that the community football league 

could send a letter of recommendation and it would be applied for as a league, secretary will 

arrange this. 

Dion Trezona, Kane Sampson CARRIED 

 

8.4      Club contacts to be updated, most have been completed. Lists have been passed out tonight              

and to be returned at the end of the meeting – for secretary to update. 

 

8.5      Give cancer the boot registrations – Central Eyre and West Coast Hawks have registered; all 

teams are encouraged to register. Pink footballs will be sent out to each registered club at a later 

date. 

8.6. Child protection – still waiting on further police checks, all police check numbers to be passed 

to secretary. 

8.7 Insurance forms – to be completed and returned to the secretary, will look at getting a copy 

emailed to all clubs. 

8.8  Club umpire names & contact numbers needed – These to be passed to the president. 

8.9 ANZAC day medal – 27th April. This game has been changed from Western districts to 

Wirrulla, secretary will send the information to Wirrulla club with regard to the ANZAC medal 

presentation.  

8.9.1 20th April - Elliston and West Coast Hawks game will now be held at Piednippie. 

8.9.2 Stationary packs given to each club. 

8.9.3 Facebook page – promote through clubs to use the Mid West page as well as their own and 

post results of the games on this page. Was suggested results could be given to one person and then 

posted. 

8.9.4 All emails are to be sent to just the club secretaries and presidents in the future. 

 

9. Umpires Report  

 Club umpire names and contact numbers needed asap. 

 Umpires packs have been given to each club. Umpires panel is short on numbers this year, 

clubs will be needing to supply umpires also. Wanting to have get together for umpires in the 

near future, Rick will advise when this will occur. 



 

10. Club Reports  

 
Western Districts  
All ready for the season, low colts numbers. 
Wirrulla  
Simon Webb is the new president, all ready for the season – good player numbers 
West Coast Hawks  
Reasonable player numbers, new gurnseys have been purchased for Auskick morning. 
Elliston  
All ready to start but short on player numbers initially, change of president and 
secretary positions has been noted. 
Central Eyre  
All ready to start the season. 
Wudinna United  
Player numbers may be short initially. 

 
11. Next Meeting  
 
 Monday 6th May 2013. 

 
 


